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In recent years, new hazards have emerged that potentially implicate coverage under commercial general liability policies. Much
attention has been paid to the liabilities associated with opioids and “PFAS,” but there are many other examples of emerging hazards.

In an article published on August 20, 2024, in The Legal Intelligencer’s Insurance Law section, titled “Climate Change Litigation and
Legislation Are Heating Up,” attorneys Robert F. Walsh and Gianna Martorano explore the potential liabilities and insurance coverage
issues associated with certain “emerging” hazards.

Read the article here; free registration may be required.

This correspondence should not be construed as legal advice or legal opinion on any specific facts or circumstances. The contents are
intended for general informational purposes only and you are urged to consult a lawyer concerning your own situation and legal
questions.


